Dear Parents/Carers,

These are some new resources that have been published online to support during this crisis. Please encourage your child to do some of the activities that can be found below. Key Stage 2 children have access to the Scratch webpage by using their class login. Alternatively please encourage your child to write about the activity they choose to do, or take some photos and share these with us. The children can use any of the publishing tools in Busythings, Purplemash and J2e5 to document their work.

Every day fun , free coding lessons.

Barclays Code Playground

Information from the webpage….

The  Code Playground Live sessions will be showcased on a Monday and a Wednesday at 10:00 (GMT) and our new Code Playground challenges are live on a Tuesday and a Thursday. These work by us setting a challenge, through a short video and asking the kids to solve it. Later that day, we share the solution video so they can see how they got on. These help to further develop basic coding skills and also build confidence and problem solving skills in children.

https://events.uk.barclays/codeplayground

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLecqH2uhOR0bj6Qb0LzzXYz8nFFIC0m1S

Help is provided by the Digital Eagles….
https://www.barclays.co.uk/digital-confidence/eagles


Barefoot Home learning

Barefoot is an organisation that provides a range of activities that involve computational thinking which is about learning to solve problems with or without a computer. These problem solving skills not only support the computing curriculum but paly a part in other subjects. More information on Computational thinking can be found in the link below….

https://www.barefootcomputing.org/homelearning

Please encourage your child to do some of the activities on the web page under learning together, mini missions and interactive learning games.


If you would like any further help or clarification please get in touch.

Thank you
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